
Outdoor PE reminder 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please provide your child with tracksuit bottoms (preferably 

dark green) and trainers so that they are able to participate in 

outdoor PE lessons. Tracksuit bottoms will keep your child 

warm and trainers provide better grip on the playground. 

Please remove your child’s earring on PE days or teach your 

child to remove them themselves. 

Thank you! 


